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Christmas Party 
 

The Forest Brook Christmas party will be held on 

December 10, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the 

home of Marguerite Nelson (5371 Mill Run Drive).  

Many heartfelt thanks go out to Mrs. Nelson for 

agreeing to host this party! 

 

Please note and this function is for adults.  If you 

are planning on attending, please email me at 

secretary@forestbrookhoa.org, respond to my post 

on the Forest Brook Facebook group or put a note in 

my mailbox at 1154 Forest Brook Court. 
 

 
 

Halloween Party 
 

Wow, a fantastic time was had by all at the 

Halloween party!!  Many, many thanks go out to 

Jacquelyn and Reginald Syas for planning such a 

great party.  We would also like to thank the 

following people for their contributions: 

 

Kerri Kenerly -games and the s’mores 

Gene Seibert – hayrides, and horns  

Steve – firepit 

Reginald – slide pick up/setup, and MC 

Don Blackwood - hayride 

 
 

 

 

Traffic  
     

The HOA has received multiple reports in the 

neighborhood of speeding and cars passing stopped 

school buses with the flashing lights on.  We are 

reaching out to local law enforcement to ask for 

extra patrolmen to help us with this problem. 
 

Communications 
 

Did you know that Forest Brook has a Facebook 

page and email group?  If you would like to join the 

Forest Facebook group, please send me an email at 

secretary@forestbrookhoa.org.  If you would like to 

join the email group, please visit our website at 

www.forestbrookhoa.org, go to the Subscribe link 

on the left, and enter your information. 

 

Tennis 
 

Some neighbors are interested in playing tennis 

with other neighbors for fun.  If you are an adult 

and you are interested, please contact Andrea Figlia 

at vicepresident@forestbrookhoa.org. 
 

Please don’t bring bikes, skateboards, hoverboards, 

scooters, tricycles, skates, or hockey sticks on the 

tennis court because the surface will be damaged  

Also, the squeegees are only for drying off the 

courts when people are playing tennis. 
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